
 

CUPERTINO DISASTER COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 

Disaster Council scheduled for Thursday, August 16, 2018 was cancelled due to 

lack of business. The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, 

November 15, 2018 beginning at 2:00 p.m. at Cupertino City Hall, EOC, 10300 

Torre Ave., Cupertino, CA 95014. 

  

  

 

 

Dated this 10th day of August, 2018 

        

/s/ Clare Francavilla, Emergency Services Coordinator  

Recreation and Community Services Department 

 

 

 

 


